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A review of green belt sites is welcomed as part of the plan. However, further consideration should be given to a wider
range of green belt sites. However, the housing requirement for the South Staffordshire Plan should be higher and a
greater contribution should be made to meeting the wider housing needs of the HMA, we are of the view that the spatial
strategy needs to be reviewed and expanded to enable additional housing allocations. This is likely to include the need for
further green belt release.
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